

Northeast Elementary School 420 Albany Avenue, Amityville, NY 11701-2584

Dr. Pauline Collins Principal

Tel: (631) 565-6400

January 22, 2025

Dear Parent/Guardian:

I am excited to inform you that the next Spirit Day celebration will be on Tuesday, January 28, 2025. We will be wearing **RED** in honor of Lunar New Year. We are asking you to dress your child in red on this date, if possible.

Thanks in advance for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Dr. Pauline Collins

Principal

ESPANOL EN EL OTRO LADO